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To: Gary Roberts <garyr@cityofws.org>; Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] WSNA: case W3437

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

WSNA statement regarding zoning request W3437:

Planning Board members,

The Winston-Salem Neighborhood Alliance urges the Planning Board to recommend denial of zoning request W3437.
WSNA members concur with Planning staff that the proposal is inappropriate and out of character with the surrounding
neighborhood.

The proposal would conflict with the area plan, and it would conflict with the intent of the area plan.

We urge Planning Board members to uphold the area plan and to recommend denial of case W3437.

Thank you,

Winston-Salem Neighborhood Alliance



